
                                             

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I am pleased to announce that Amber Valley School Sports Partnership (AVSSP) will be delivering an 

After-School Running/Games/Cross-Country club at Fritchley CofE (Aided) Primary and Nursery 

School during the Spring Term.  

The Club is only open to pupils in Years 3/4/5/6, and will commence on Friday 7th March and it runs 
straight after school until 4:30pm. The club will run for 5 weeks, finishing on 4th April 2025. 
 
We are making a small charge for the after-school club, which will help support our sports 
programme and the buying of new P.E equipment. The cost of the club is £3.50 per week per child. 
However, if your child is usually booked in club on a Friday we will take the cost of the sports club 

activity off your Club Invoice.  But you must pay for the Running/Games/Cross-Country Club 

separately as it is run by AVSSP. 

All our Activity Professionals are fully qualified and have vast amounts of experience. All Activity 
Professionals have Child Protection and Emergency Aid certificates as well as up-to-date enhanced 
DBS checks. 
 
Kind regards, 
Joe Pickering 
AVSSP Sports Coach 
 

KS2 – Running/Games/Cross-Country - Friday After School-Club 

 

I would like my child(ren) …………………………………………….……to attend the Running/Games/Cross-Country Club 

 

Signed …………………………………………………………………………. (Parent/Guardian)  

Please pay £17.50 per child via the ParentPay App, can I ask that you give me time to 

upload onto ParentPay. * Please do not pay via our Bank Account as we are now a 

cashless school* 

 

Thank you 

Mrs Smith 


